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June 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Craig and Sue Redenbaugh 
Craig’s River City Towing 
1224 Island St 
La Crosse WI  54603 
 
Dear Craig and Sue: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the Application for Junk Dealer license will be back before the 
Common Council in the July 2017 cycle of meetings:  Judiciary & Administration Committee on 
July 3 at 6:00 p.m. and Council on July 13 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
Please know, however, that the recommendation is going to be to not adopt because the 
application was submitted in September 2016 for current license year which ends June 30th. 
July 1st starts a new license period and a new application will need to be submitted for license 
period July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018. 
 
Per resolution, the license fee paid in September 2016 is not refundable if the application is not 
adopted.  If you wish to withdraw the application before June 30, 2017, we can issue a partial 
refund. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
Deputy City Clerk 
(608) 789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
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